August 31, 201
Hello Hornet Parents!!

This is a reminder schools will be closed for students tomorrow, September 1st and Monday,
September 4th for the Labor day holiday.

Uniforms: Please be reminded only solid black and brown shoes are allowed with navy bottoms
and the gold, navy, or green polo shirt with the school logo. Daily checks are being done and
students with infractions will face disciplinary action.

Bus: Please make sure you're picking us bus riders on time from the bus stops. All of our

bus stops are community public stops, so students and parents need to be mindful of their
surroundings and ensure students are not left at the stops for long periods of time. Please make
sure you've discussed with your child what to do in case of emergency.

Also, there is a zero tolerance for misbehavior on the bus or bus stops, those students
participating in misbehavior will be suspended from the bus service for the year.

Parent Pick-up: If you are an afternoon car or car pool participant in 6th and 7th grade, please
park in the 2-hr parking directly across from the main campus building as not to block South
Fulton. Using the lot will allow for continuous movement in case emergency vehicles need to
come through. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Communications: Please make sure you receive the electronic newsletters bi-weekly, and
follow us on twitter @HvilleMs for important news. Please be on the lookout for feedback from
open house via the counselor's corner chat coming soon.

Have a wonderful holiday weekend, and we’ll see you on Tuesday, September 5th at 7:45
am.



